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Michigan Component Report 2021 

 The MAO annual meeting is set for an in-person meeting September 24, 2021 at the Suburban 
Showplace in Novi, Michigan. The board is looking forward to having this in person meeting and 
reconnecting with our colleagues off screen! Dr. Lisa Alvetro will be addressing both doctors and staff 
with her talk titled “Lets Go Digital”.  Dr. Mo Hakim will also be presenting a pain management talk; “The 
Orthopedic Approach to Temporomandibular Join Pain”.  

In addition to exceptional annual meeting, the MAO is also providing a free webinar featuring 
Black Talon Security, who will be presenting; “Cyberattacks-Are You Prepared to Lose Everything?” The 
MAO board has all positions filled, and continues to work tirelessly to provide our members with 
meaningful and relevant services and meetings. 

 Please contact me, your component director, with any questions or concerns. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 Fatima Ahmed DMD., MS 

ahmedfa@umich.edu 

440.463.0939 
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